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Hello,

It is my belief that the cap and trade program is one of the best tools the USA can use to fight
climate change, and there should be as few cracks in that tool as possible. That is why the Cost
Containment Reserve ought to trigger at a higher price. Given the increase in inflation and the
higher market prices, it's vital that the trigger price go up as well. This will not only prevent a
large quantity of co2 from being emitted, but also generate more funding for the transition to
renewable energy. And remember, the more aggressively we transition to renewables, the less
we will rely on those fossil fuels anyhow.

Thank you,
A concerned citizen
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